
Beginning the 25-26 school year, MPS will require all students to be registered
through PowerSchool through the use of either the New Student or Current Student
Registration link
Registration will be required to have active schedules on the first day of school, access
to MPS devices, and transportation updates
In order for your student to be ready for the first day of school (August 5, 2025),
registration must be completed by July 25, 2025 (this will be pushed out from the
Comms Dept. beginning Monday, July 14th)
District staff will run monthly analytics regarding student registration rates by school
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REGISTRATION

MPS is transitioning to an email-centered communication model. All official
notifications (suspension notices, DPH, attendance notices, etc) will be sent to the
email on file in PowerSchool.
Please ensure that 25-26 Student Registration is verified before scheduling any
parent meeting at the local school or central office 
If assistance is needed with utilizing the online registration links, office hours will be
available for on-site support. (This will be managed by IT). Documentation
verification for proof of residency will remain at the school site.

Parent/Guardian must have valid identification and be currently identified in
PowerSchool when coming for on-site support for a current student.
Principals are asked to also use any captive times (Schedule pickup, Open House,
BoY Orientation, etc) with parents to provide an opportunity for registration
information to be updated in the portal.
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